ANZPNA

TREASURER’S REPORT

YEAR ENDING 30 JUNE 2005

THE YEAR IN REVIEW

There has been little financial activity within the association over the last 12 months. The opening bank balance at 1/7/04 was $11871.80, and closing balance at 30/6/05 $11.348.90. As suggested at the 2004 AGM, the directors’s  liability insurance has not been renewed. The audited financial statements are attached.

SUBSCRIPTIONS

Once again extracting annual subscriptions from some members has been difficult, with the usual suspects proving recalcitrant. Nine members out of 28 remain non-financial. I have provided a list of these members to the chairman. A further request for payment has recently been sent. 

BANKING

A term deposit account has been established with CBA. The $8000 deposit attracts 4.15% interest and is rolled over every 4 months.

FINANCIAL POSITION

The financial position of the association is sound, as there are few outgoings, now reduced further due to non-renewal of the director’s liability insurance. The web-site and ASIC compliance costs are  the only significant draw on funds at present, and unless this changes  I suggest reducing membership fees to $50 per annum. 

COMMENTS

I question the need for our association to be an incorporated company. The compliance issues with respect to ASIC are significant, as are the costs and potential penalties. 
Charles Crompton

Honorary Treasurer 
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